5/22/23, 3:41 PM Mail - Leia LaPlace - Outlook

[EXTERNAL MAIL]Re: Reminder for today's 1 pm AST virtual public hearing (ZAJ-23-1)

Tamara Colten Stevens <tcs318@hotmail.com>
Mon 5/22/2023 3:15 PM

To: Leia LaPlace <leia.laplace@dpnr.vi.gov>

You don't often get email from tcs318@hotmail.com. Learn why this is important

Good afternoon. Thank you very much for including me in this afternoon’s meeting. | would like to
add my name and my husband'’s to the petition. We are both in opposition to this proposal. Thank you
very much again. Tamara Colten-Stevens, and Tom Miles.

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Leia LaPlace <leia.laplace@dpnr.vi.gov>

Sent: Monday, May 22, 2023 8:31:18 AM

To: Leia LaPlace <leia.laplace@dpnr.vi.gov>

Subject: Reminder for today's 1 pm AST virtual public hearing (ZAJ-23-1)

Good morning,

Please note there is a large turnout and at the appropriate public comment period, you will be allowed to place
your comments/questions on record by chat. Testimony in excess of three minutes can be submitted in writing,
for the file and recommendation report, and is due by Tuesday, June 6th. Please email them

to leia.laplace@dpnr.vi.gov.

Link to access hearing:https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-
join/19%3ameeting_ZDhjM21zYWYtNWIxMCOOMTFiLTk4NTctOTUyZmExNDk4ZmEz%40thread.v2/0?
context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22c6c12b25-87cc-4f04-8d48-314ff405b090%22%2c%220id%22%3a%22def25434-
41a7-4923-9639-2f6143b7b2b5%22%7d

Leia LaPlace-Matthew

Territorial Planner

Department of Planning and Natural Resources- https://dpnr.vi.gov
Division of Comprehensive and Coastal Zone Planning

#45 Mars Hill, F'sted, VI 00840-4474

Tel: 340.773.1082/774.3320 x2215

"Step in not because it's your role, but because you see that something needs to be done." -Author
Unknown

The information contained in this communication, and in any accompanying documents, may constitute confidential or
proprietary. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, then you may not disclose, print, copy, or disseminate this
information, nor take any action in reliance on this information. If you have received this communication in error, please reply
and notify the sender (only) and then delete the message. Unauthorized interception of e-mail communications is a violation of
federal criminal law.
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